
California Area re:Generations Meeting 

January 26, 2021 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Rosemary Capanna. 

Lisa Buday reported that the IRS has dated and accepted the organization as nonprofit. 

Rosemary reported the Board of Directors: 

Chairperson: Rosemary Capanna 

Vice Chairperson: Pamela Chiedor 

Secretary: Karen Swartz 

Treasurer: Lisa Buday 

Board Members: Michelle Kinsey, Frank Kurtik, Christopher Sepesy 

Rosemary reported the application for the plaque for Viola Gregg Liuzzo Memorial has been sent in. 
Either a plaque or statue will be used for her memorial. 

Projects that were discussed: 

Curbside Appeal Grant 

Curbside Appeal Competition 

Murals 

Business Discount Cards 

App for walking tour through California 

Grants and raise money. 

Rosemary reported the website now has PayPal. 

Rosemary reported that a letter needs created for mayors, boro council and school board members in 
the California Area School District regarding what our organization will be doing. 

Lisa made a motion to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Karen Swartz, Secretary 


